Biography Wax (Bio Wax) Museum

http://mrshillbiowax.weebly.com/
Dear Families,


We will be working on a biography unit in class.  In this unit, students will study biographies while learning about chronological sequence and timelines.   They will also use previously learned strategies to verify that their resources are reliable and factual.  The majority of this project will take place in school.  This project will be completed over several weeks.  Students will eventually choose one figure to research and report on.  As they work on researching skills, they will be paired with another 3rd grade student in a different school (within Howard County).  Together they will share ideas, research and peer edit via Web2.0 tools such as Skype and GAFE.  The end result of this project will be a performance as their chosen figure.  Students will write and present a speech (written in the first person) as if they were the figure they researched.  For example a speech might begin as, “Hello, my name is George Washington and I…”.  The speech should be between 1 and 2 minutes long.  By the end of the unit students will get to view one another’s performances and provide feedback.  


Students will have checklists and rubrics to follow for each step of the project (i.e. research, speech writing and presentation).  The checklists and rubrics can be found on the website along with additional resources and descriptions.  We are asking for families to send in a costume and props that will support your child’s role as the figure they choose to research and report on.  


We will be updating the website as we make our way through this unit.  By the last week we will send home a copy of the speech and ask that you have your child practice reading their speech at home.  The goal is for them to refer to their note cards/speech but not read directly from a script.  On the day the project is due, students will be dressed up as the person and we will be having a wax museum where families can tour and listen to student presentations.  We will also complete an online wax museum for those that are unable to attend the live performance.  This online wax museum will also allow the partnering third grade class to view their new friend’s speeches.


There is a rough timeline for this project on the website.  More information will come as we get further into this project, but please refer to the website for additional information and resources.  We look forward to the creative speeches students come up with and the new and interesting facts they find as they research!

Thanks for all your support!

Mrs. Hill (
